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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Matt Carthy 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
Date: 19th March 2021 
 

PQ 11987/21 - To ask the Minister for Health the number of HSE staff who have been 
vaccinated per each CHO; the number of outstanding staff to be vaccinated per CHO; the 
number of vaccinated staff that are not patient facing; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Carthy,  
 
Thank you for your representation. The data available is a cumulative figure and doesn’t have the 
breakdown of the numbers of healthcare workers by location. The system is an opt in system and to 
date a total of 292,961 number of healthcare workers have received a first and second dose of the 
vaccine. A total of 201,841 have received a first dose of vaccination and 91,120 have received their 
second dose,  
 
I hope this provides you with assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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